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One Letter of Support -

1. The proposed "stables" are already built, not of
wood, but of a permanent material - that of block
walls, slate roof and concrete floors. Therefore, this is
a "change of use" application rather than a new build
and should be treated as such.

2. As per point 1, this should not be considered as
"setting a precedent". The precedent was set 8 years
ago when the original planning permission for such a
stable block was granted.

3. As the building exists, is sunken, barely visible from
the road (apart from the roof) and has associated
services close by, | see no great disruption caused by
granting this permission. If anything, the appearance
will be improved by sympathetic landscaping. Again,
in my opinion, a house will always be a more
attractive structure than a stable in an area of
outstanding natural beauty.

4. The proximity to the church is irrelevant as the
building footprint already exists and several other
buildings have been granted permission closer to the
church.

In summary, | support this application as | see it as an
improvement on an existing, permanent structure.
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